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Reminder - Hebron 
Business Networking 
Breakfast - Wednesday, 
October 25, 2017 
Please plan to join your fellow members of the Hebron 

Business community at the next Business Networking 

Breakfast, October 25 from 8:00 - 9:30 a.m. at Key 

Bank, 31 Main Street, Hebron. Branch Manager Carol 

Sattler and the staff at Key Bank are delighted to host 

the event and talk about the small business services and 

priorities of the bank. 

 

 

 

In addition to hearing from Key Bank and having the 

opportunity to network with fellow businesses, we are 

pleased to announced that our featured guest speak will 

be Greg Lewis, Business Advisor from the Connecticut 

Small Business Development Center (SBDC). 
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Greg is a specialist in helping small and growing 

businesses and fostering entrepreneurship in Eastern 

Connecticut. He will be discussing the programs 

available through SBDC and other resources for Hebron 

businesses. Please join us at Key Bank on the 25th of 

October!  

   

Please contact John Guszkowski, Hebron Economic 

Development Coordinator at 860-455-8251 or by 

email: hedc@hebronct.com for more details or questions. 

   

 

 
Join the Conversation about 
the Future of the Douglas 
Library of Hebron at their 
Strategic Planning Forum, 

October 26th 
 

base in a manner consistent with 

the town plan while minimizing 

the impact on the existing 

environment or the desirable 

rural character of the 

community. 
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